
Sivanath Sastri College 
Admissions 2025. 

Notice 

This is to inform all students who have been allotted seats in Sivanath Sastri College but 
who are yet to pay admission fees that, as per government notification, the deadline for 
Admission to Sivanath Sastri College has been extended up to 26 August 2025. 

Students are requested to proceed to the Central Admission Portal for more details.  

Furthermore, it is informed that the physical verification deadline has also been extended 
up to 28 August 2025. 

Dated: 25.8.2025. 

By order. 

Principal. 

Shivnath Shastri College. 

 


